
Evangeline Ohanesian
Director of Environmental Services

Dear Maudie Tada,
 
I am writing to express my keen interest in the Director of Environmental 
Services position at Sodexo. With a solid foundation of five years of 
experience in environmental services management at Aramark, I bring a 
comprehensive set of skills and a strong commitment to excellence that I 
believe will be highly beneficial to your esteemed organization.
 
Throughout my tenure at Aramark, I have honed my ability to lead and 
innovate in the facilitation of clean, safe, and sustainable environments. 
My experience has armed me with a profound understanding of the 
complexities involved in managing large-scale operations and the 
importance of fostering a culture of continuous improvement. I have 
a proven track record of effectively collaborating with cross-functional 
teams to achieve and exceed environmental and operational goals, while 
also ensuring compliance with regulatory standards and promoting best 
practices in environmental stewardship.
 
I take pride in my capacity to mentor and develop teams, equipping 
them with the tools and knowledge necessary to excel in their roles 
and to contribute meaningfully to the organization's objectives. My 
leadership style is grounded in clear communication, transparency, and a 
participative approach that encourages input and innovation at all levels.
 
At Aramark, I was instrumental in implementing cutting-edge technologies 
and systems that significantly increased efficiency and reduced waste, 
aligning with the company's sustainability initiatives. I am excited about 
the opportunity to bring this same passion for environmental excellence 
to Sodexo, a company renowned for its global leadership in quality of life 
services.
 
I am eager to contribute to Sodexo's success by leveraging my experience 
to further enhance your environmental services department. I am 
confident that my strategic vision, coupled with a meticulous eye for detail, 
will be an asset in driving initiatives that align with Sodexo's commitment 
to enhancing the well-being of your clients, their employees, and the 
communities you serve.
 
Thank you for considering my application. I am looking forward to the 
opportunity to discuss how my experience and skills align with the needs 
of Sodexo, and how together, we can continue to reach new heights in 
environmental service excellence.
 
Warm regards,
 
Evangeline Ohanesian
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